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Secretary

July 22, 1994

Mr. Phil Christiansen
Lake Street County E
P.o. Box 100

Phelps, Wisconsin 54554

Dear Mr. Christiansen:

I'm writing this letter to seek permission to enter your property adjacent to
Military Creek. The Department of Natural Resources is planning to conduct a
caged fish study to determine biocaccumulation rates of various chemicals. The
Department plans on placing fish cages in the creek during the week of
“August 22, 1994, Ve will have to make a return visit on the 10th day, as well
as the 30th day. Therefore, this will require three separate days where we
would have to enter your property.

I will contact you by phone before August 8, 1994. 1If you have any questions,
please contact me in Rhinelander, (715)369-8947.

Sincerely,

Jim Kreitlow
Water Resources Plammer
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